
Editorial announcement

We are pleased to inform the readers of Linguistica Pragensia that, starting with this 
first issue of 30/2020, the editorial équipe has changed. After a long and fruitful ser-
vice as Chief Editor of the journal, Professor Libuše Dušková has decided to hand over 
the direction of the journal, along with her team, to her successors, Pavel Štichauer 
and Jan Čermák, who have now become the main editors of Linguistica Pragensia. 

With hopes of being able to maintain the high standards of the journal, we ex-
press our deepest gratitude to Libuše Dušková, Markéta Malá, Jarmila Tárnyiková, 
and Veronika Volná for their continued dedicated work. Special thanks also go to the 
Editorial Board and the Advisory Board for all their support and the time they took to 
review the received papers. 
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